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Mr. James M. Allan, Chief
I Fuel Facility and Materials Safety Branch
! U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

,

Region III
-

' 799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

) Re: Dockets 70-925, 70-1193

Dear Mr. Allan:

In accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201, we are
responding to your inspection of June 7-10, 1977, of activities
conducted under St01-928 and SNM-1174.

Appendix A to this inspection report noted a violation of our
|

possession limit. Please note that SNM-928 possession limit
was increased, effective July 12, 1977, to 2 kg. U-235.
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